
Recycling and Transfer Advisory Committee 
Minutes of Meeting 
November 25, 2014 

 
 
 
Members Present:  Merrill Johnson, Richard (Turk) Bairam; Chairperson, Jim Levesque (Council Rep) 
Ray Bonney, Sean McDonald 
 
 
Absent:  Robert Schroeder, Robert Worrell 
 
 
The meeting began at 6:35.  The Committee went over the minutes from the last meeting.  Diane was 
sick and did not attend that meeting.  The Committee could not remember the name of the student 
from SNHU so the minutes from the meeting held on October 28th will be amended to show a student.  
Hopefully we will get her name for future reference.  Jim voted to accept the minutes as amended, 
second by Ray.  All in favor. 
 
Diane discussed the budget with the Committee.  The budget is roughly $10,000 more than last year due 
to increase in disposal fees and increase in several lines. 
 
The new collection truck has been ordered and will be delivered hopefully by March. 
 
The mandatory cardboard recycling has been working out very well.  Residents have been very 
accepting!  We have not had any issues. 
 
Recycling has been steady, trash has increased a little.  The price of metal has come down almost 50%. 
 
The Committee decided not to have a meeting in December (23rd) so the next meeting is scheduled for 
January 27th. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:45. 


